SAFARI APRIL 2024 NEWSLETTER


Hello fellow Safarians, and happy Spring. As this is being published, we have sunshine! We would like to welcome back returning members for the season, and welcome new members to the park. Please join us in the lodge for Monday Morning Coffee at 10:00.

**********

Thank you to Members - We have received a new dartboard to replace one that was broken by a generous donation from two of our members. We would like to thank Jeffrey Lublink and Vern Gillespie for their generosity.

We would also like to thank Pete and Sharon Weekley for the small picnic table they donated. It now has a new home in the playground at Tarzan and Jane South.

Invoices – Invoices were emailed and mailed out to those wishing as such last week. If you haven’t received yours yet, please contact Sally Drape, our Financial Director, at Sallydrape@gmail.com or call her at 503-705-0781. Please remember that payments must be received in the office by April 30th to avoid a late payment fee.

Budget Committee – The FY2025 Budget Committee has been confirmed with the following members:  Jalene Marler, Sally Drape, Linda Hitzeman, Andy Tauber, and Mari-jo Truett. We would like to thank them in advance for their participation and expertise!

Member Cell Carrier Changes – If you have not notified us of a change in your cell carrier, you may not be receiving our Emergency Alerts. You can send your new carrier provider to Safari3205@gmail.com and your records will be updated. Also, you may want to ensure that our email domain @safari-ilwaco.org is in your “safe senders list” with your email provider.

Lastly, the Board positions that were mentioned in the last newsletter that are up for election for two-year terms in September (Vice-President, Finance Director, and Assistant Secretary) should have included the Treasurer position, which would serve the remaining one-year term.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact a board member, or email Safari at Safari3205@gmail.com.


Thank you from The Board

